

Office of the Prime Minister Transnational Government of Tamil Eelam

நாடுகடந்ததமிழிழஅரசாங்கம் பிரதமஅமைச்சரின்அலுவலகம்

875 Avenue of the Americas, Suite 906 New York, NY 10001, USA

www.tgte.org pmo@tgte.org

January 22nd, 2021

Honorable Patrick Brown Mayor of Brampton Brampton City Council Patrick.Brown@brampton.ca

Dear Honorable Brown,

Greetings from the Transnational Government of Tamil Eelam (TGTE).

I am writing to you to congratulate and thank you and the Brampton City Council for a swift and meaningful vote to build the Mullivaikal Memorial as a response to the destruction of the same erected by the students and the faculty of the Jaffna University.

As you aptly noted in your speech, the destruction of Mullivaikal monument was a pathetic attempt by the Sri Lanka state to "whitewash their own blood-stained history". The immediate spontaneous response from the Tamils across the globe and the human rights activists like the members of the Brampton City Council demonstrate that the world at large will not only not forget the Tamil Genocide but will not rest until the justice is done to Tamils.

Let me again thank you and Brampton City Council members and hold your hands in the spirit of solidarity.

Sincerely,

Visuvanathan Rudrakumaran, Esq.

Prime Minister – TGTE